Franklin Public Schools Franklin, Massachusetts 02038

Action Required

Subject: Board Appointment

Date: June 12, 2018

Dept: School Committee

Reason: Required Vote Enclosure: yes

Recommendation:

BICO Collaborative

I recommend the appointment of Dr. Sara Ahern to the BICO Collaborative Board for the 2018-19 school year.

Action Requested of the School Committee:

Majority vote of the School Committee is required.

Vote Tabulator A. Bergen: Y / N D. Schultz: Y / N C. Douglas: Y / N MJ Scofield: Y / N D. Feeley: Y / N G. Zub: Y / N M. Linden: Y / N Action:



Arlene Grubert, Ph.D. Executive Director 397 East Central Street • Franklin, MA 02038 Tel 508.520.1998 Fax 508.520.1445 www.bicounty.org

Pursuant to Chapter 40, Section 4E, as amended by Chapter 43 of the Acts of 2012, members of the Board of Directors at Bi-County Collaborative are to be appointed annually.

	is appointed to serve as the
(Superintendent of Schools)	
	·
***************************************	representative on the Board of Directors
	a accordance with Massachusetts General Laws ended by Chapter 43 of the Acts of 2012 for the
Date Vote Taken	Signature of Chairperson

Please return this signature page to:

Bi-County Collaborative Attn: Kristina DeNapoli 397 E Central Street Franklin, MA 02038



Franklin Public Schools

Office of the Superintendent 355 East Central Street; Suite 3 Franklin, Massachusetts 02038 Phone: 508-553-4819

To: Franklin School Committee

From: Sara E. Ahern, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools

Re: Educational Collaborative Board of Directors -- Appointment

Date: June 7, 2018

Franklin Public Schools belongs to two collaborative boards: ACCEPT, located in Natick, MA and BICO, located in Franklin, MA.

As your Superintendent, I have served on the Board of Directors for each of these collaboratives over the past year, representing Franklin Public Schools. The Boards meet monthly.

I recommend that the School Committee appoint me, Sara Ahern, Superintendent of Schools to serve on the ACCEPT Board of Directors for the 2018-19 school year.

I recommend that the School Committee appoint me, Sara Ahern, Superintendent of Schools to serve on the BICO Board of Directors for the 2018-19 school year.